
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 1, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 803 
Re:  Change of Phone Numbers for ICTF 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective September 1, 2006 the phone and fax numbers for Pacer Stacktrain's ICTF 
facility will be changed to the following: 
 
Phone: 323-980-4862 
Fax: 323-980-4860 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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